
 

 

CMP/AUG/2018/0012 

14th August 2018 

 

Sh. Khalifa Bin Ebrahim Al Khalifa 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bahrain Bourse 
P.O Box 3203 
Manama - Kingdom of Bahrain 
 
Dear Sh. Khalifa, 

 

Subject: Transfer of GFH Shares 

 
As per the advice received from Integrated Capital (“IC”), GFH Financial Group would like to 

inform its shareholders and the markets that IC has transferred c. 102 million of GFH’s shares 

from IC’s DFM NIN to a commercial bank in UAE for a financing facility. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  
Nabeel Mirza 
Senior Director Compliance & MLRO 
 
  


